
Dear Parents: 

 

Remember when you were young enough to celebrate all night? Wasn't it fun? We are 

inviting you to give that kind of special memory to the Ruben S. Ayala Class of 2020 Grad 

Night. 

Plans are now underway for this blockbuster event, an unforgettable gift from you, the 

parents, and the community to the Class of 2020. The idea is to host an all-night alcohol 

and drug-free celebration that will rate as the "celebration of a lifetime!" Imagine an 

event with great band (or DJ) as well as terrific in-person entertainers, interactive 

games, casino, carnival games, candid photos, prizes and all you can eat food and 

refreshments including breakfast! All of this is wrapped up in a party theme with 

fantastic decorations. 

The cost of Grad Night is steep, but together we can do it! All donations are tax (Tax ID# 

33-0500531) deductible. Even though graduation is months away, we need your 

commitment, so we keep the ball rolling.   

We are also looking for volunteers to help the day of Gradnite.  If you are interested, 

please fill out the bottom portion of the form. 

 

Thank You!! And don't wait up on the night of May 26th, 2020 We're going to be late!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ruben S. Ayala 2020 Gradnite Committee 
Email: Ayalagradnite2020@gmail.com 

 

Donation  

Name _______________________ Amount $____________    

 

Volunteer 

Student name:____________________________ 

Volunteer Name (s)_____________________________________ 

Phone Number ___________________ Email:____________________________ 

mailto:Ayalagradnite2020@gmail.com

